
June 10, 2004

Mr. Jerry Weaver
Platting Officer
Municipality ofAnchorage
PO Box 196650

Anchorage, AK 99519-6650

I am writing to state my support for the application ofRudi and Natasha von Imhof to

vacate the Section Line easement on their Campbell Lake property.

This Section Line easement is currently not in use and keeping it would have no benefit to

the general public. Not vacating the section line, and potentially allowing public access to

this property would not be in the best interest ofpublic safety due to the following:

« The general public does not know of the lake safety procedures for

motorized craft.

* Additional boating traffic from general public will interfere with

aircraft operations and create safety hazards.

* The slope and grade at this location would make it very difficult or

impossible to create a public access that would be ADA accessible,

safe, or reasonable to maintain.

Furthermore, there is no need for public access to the lake as no fishing is allowed on the

lake and it is virtually surrounded by private homes.

Please weigh the above points when considering the application for vacation of this
Section Line. Thank you for your consideration ofmy thoughts and comments.

Sincerely, -
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Mark Edwards
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